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On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you for your very kind  words and end of term  

generosity! We are all very grateful for your  support and positivity throughout this very difficult 

time! 

 

Yesterday our school year ended and although we weren’t able to enjoy all of our traditional end 

of year activities, we did still manage to say  good bye to almost all the children at Dair House in a 

short assembly on the field. We also managed to enjoy the Year 6 end of year assembly  as  

Mr Carter had created a film masterpiece, indeed, he managed to  include all the staff in a wide 

ranging hour long epic production! 

 

Year 6 left us yesterday with our best wishes for the future! I know they will prosper at their next 

schools as they are all wonderful young people with great futures ahead of them! 

 

Mrs Doyle leaves us today and I would like to thank her for all of her exceptional  

work as Bursar. She leaves us today to settle into her new life in Hampshire! She  

has been a real star! 

 

At the end of such a difficult year I would like to finish by recognising the  

outstanding staff team we have here at Dair House School. The ladies and gentlemen  

pictured below, have been amazing this year! My great thanks to them all for enabling almost all 

of our children to return and enjoy a substantial amount of schooling before the summer holidays! 

They really are special people! 

 

Have a lovely summer! 

 

Best wishes, 
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 PTA News 
 

 

 

Happy birthday: 

Anna, N — 10th July 

The PTA would like to thank all 

Form reps for their hard work 

this year. 

 

Good luck to our Year 6 leavers. 

 

Thankyou to the Dair House 

teachers and staff for their  

constant courage and nurturing 

the children throughout the 

school year. 

 

We are in talks re continuing as 

much social events as we can 

this summer and next year and 

will communicate dates and  

details in due course. 

 

The Uniform Shop will re-open 

before the start of next term. It’s 

a great way for parents to be 

reimbursed for old uniform, this 

year we have paid out around 

£550.  

 

PTA Breakfast and ‘Fun week’ 

will hopefully still take place in 

the Autumn term. 

 

For now wishing everyone a 

wonderful, healthy and lifted 

summer break.  

 

 

Art Competition Winners 

 

 

EYFS:   Kaysha (2D) 

  Bella (3D) 

 

KS1:  Hari (2D) 

  Zack (3D) 

 

Lower KS2:  George R (2D) 

  Hayden (3D) 

 

Upper  KS2: Filip (2D) 

  Sophie (3D) 

Kanak 

Goodbye and Good Luck to Our Y6 Leavers 

 

 

House Point Winners 

 

 

Reception - Kaysha 

Y1   - Avyukt 

Y2  - Reuben 

3F  - Dhaiya 

3L  - Rania 

Y4  - Isabella 

5C  - Deeyan 

5D  - Charlotte 

6  - Filip 

 

 

House Winners: St Andrew 

Dair House 2011-2020 


